[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Ulli Parkinson 
Sent: 23 June 2015 14:23
To: Planning
Subject: 14/02004/HYBRID (CDC) and 14/02063/OUT (WODC)

Thank you for your recent letter about the proposed building of up to 1200 dwellings planned for Land South of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton on Cherwell.

We would like to register our objection to this proposed building scheme as the area would not accommodate that many dwellings on the proposed land without causing serious damage to the historic town of Woodstock. The character of Woodstock would be destroyed with an influx of so many people and cars and destroy the current delicate balance of houses, shops, restaurants and infrastructure. 

Yours faithfully

Mr and Mrs Brian Parkinson, 15 Cadogan Park, Woodstock, Oxon, OX20 1UW



